PARISH OF CHRIST THE KING

Solemnity of The Body and Blood of Christ (A)
18th June 2017

First Reading Deuteronomy 8: 2-3. 14-16
He fed you with manna which neither you nor your fathers had known.

Second Reading Corinthians 10: 16-17
That there is only one loaf means that, though there are many of us, we form a
single body.

Gospel John 6: 51-58
My flesh is real food and my blood is real drink.

His audience had problems understanding Jesus’ words when he spoke of himself as ‘the living bread
come down from heaven’, but he refuses to compromise. He insists that those who eat his flesh and
drink his blood live in him, and he in them. In Hebrew, the word to ‘say’ is also the word to ‘do’, so

Sunday Masses

Vigil 6.00 p.m.

Sunday  10.00 a.m. (With Children’s Liturgy of the Word)
12 Noon 6.30 p.m.

This week we celebrate:-
Wednesday: Memorial of St. Aloysius Gonzaga

Weekday Masses This Week Friday: Solemnity of The Most Sacred Heart of Jesus
Monday — Saturday 10.00a.m. Saturday: Solemnity of The Nativity of St. John The
Thursday 6 p.m. Baptist

Sacrament of Reconciliation

Saturday 5.30p.m.— 6p.m. and after Vigil Mass

Church open for prayer each day Monday—Friday until 6p.m.

Thursday Eucharistic Adoration from 10.30-6 p.m. Mass and then after Mass until 7 p.m.

In your prayers, please remember those who are sick, those who have died recently and those whose
anniversaries occur at this time:

Sick:- Marie Stafford, Catherine Loughrey, Rita Antonetta Murphy, Thomas Kent, Patrick Gillen,
Teresa Kane, Graham Molloy, Bill Fulton, Annemarie Boyle, Teresa Melly, Katie Milliken, Anna
Smith, John O’Donnel, John Dickson, John Lynch, John McLaughlin, Andrew Dyjk, Margaret Lee,
Susan O’Hara, Teresa Murray, Connie Lamont, Kenny Stevenson, Joe Kearney,

RIP: John McKelvie, Bernie Callanagh, Mrs Deans, Douglas Chrichton, Eleanor Lee, Kathleen
O’Donnell, Mary Thompson,

Month’s Mind Jack Buchanan, Paul Stevenson,

Anniversaries: George Burchill, Helen Kelly, Peter Scullion, Margaret & Hugh McAleer, Ronnie
McAllister, Danny Duffy, Bert, Anne & Susan Dawson,




Mary’s Meals Raffle and Rags to Riches Clothing
Collection Today Sunday 18th June

Mary’s Meals will be visiting the parish at the morning
Masses next Sunday to uplift unwanted TEXTILES—
Clothes, Shoes, Bags, etc. after the morning Masses only,
and to sell raffle tickets after all the masses to help the char-
ity continue its vitally important work of providing a nour-
ishing meal each day at school for some of the most disad-
vantaged children anywhere in the world. They are helping
1.1 million children every school day in 14 countries.
Please do not leave any bags of clothing prior to this visit
and be aware that the lorry will only be here on the Sunday morn-
ing.

New Altar Servers  Our children who have just received
their first Holy Communion can now become altar servers in the
Parish. If you would like to join the teams of servers, please speak
with Fr. Peter as soon as possible.

Eucharistic Ministers

Please email Louise with your holiday arrangements or indi-

cate the dates you are not available on the sheet in the porch.
Thank You

Baptism

We were delighted to welcome Harper Olone, Hannah Chris-
tina Rollo and Katie Louise MacKay into the family of God last
weekend through the Sacrament of Baptism. Our congratulations
g0 out to their parents and godparents and to all members of their
families.

Sunday Collection £1226
Standing Orders (Each week) £521
Second collection next Sunday is for Assisted Parishes,

envelopes can be used.
Many Thanks.

Monsignor James Ryan will celebrate the Golden Jubilee
of his Ordination to the Priesthood on Saturday 1* July at
the 6pm Vigil Mass in St Andrew's, Bearsden, followed by
a reception in the Upper Hall to which all are most wel-
come. Parishioners of the previous parishes in which Mon-
signor has served are especially invited to attend.

The Scots College magazine is complied of various
articles contributed by many students, staff and friends of the
college. The magazine costs £2.50 and all proceeds are going to
Mary's meals. To place an order email scotscollege-

mag@gmail.com

Fun Run for SCIAF Come along and take part in
SCIAF s very first fundraising 5K Fun Run!

Takes place on Saturday 24th Jure at 12 noon in Strath-
clyde Country Park at the Water Sports Centre. The fun
run will help raise vital funds for our life-changing work
to support some of the poorest communities around the
world. Keen runners can zip round the beautiful route.
Families and friends can come together for a fun day
out. For others, a pleasant morning stroll to help people
in need overseas will be inspiring. Whatever your level
of fitness, come and join us. Face painting, music,
games, home baking and stalls will provide something
for everyone.

SCOTTISH

CATHOLIC YOUTH SURVEY
Aged 11—35?
The Church wants te hear from you!

In 2018 Pope Francis and the Bishops of the world
are going to gather and discuss YOU—They are
going to be talking about what your life is like the
ways in which you engage with the Church and
what you think of God’s plan for your life. In order
to give them something to work with, you have
been invited to completer the following survey:-
http://www.smartsurvey.co.uk/s/CYSSYS/. By
doing so, you are contributing to the discussion, as
well as having the option to be entered into a prize
draw for a £100 Amazon.co.uk voucher.

"PVG Updating of Registration .

Those volunteers who went through PVG reg-
istration in 2013 are now required by the arch-
diocese to update this. Loretta Scott, Parish
Safeguarding officer, will be in touch with the
13 involved . The parish continues to be appre-
ciative of the cooperation of our volunteers."

St Margaret’s Children & Family Care Society are
looking for adopters. We pride ourselves on being a
specialised adoption service and encourage you to take a
look at our most recent inspection report at http://
www.careinspectorate.com!. Have you ever considered
adoption? Could you give a loving, stable home to a
child who has suffered abuse or trauma? Do you have
what it takes to be a ‘Therapeutic Parent’? If the answer
to any of these questions is yes, please visit our website
at www stmargaretsadoption.org.uk for more information
or call 0141 332 8371 and speak to our duty worker.

Parish Clergy:-  Fr. Peter Gallacher ~ Deacon John Cairns

Fr. Mathias Sule (Visiting Priest, Diocese of Minna, Nigeria)

220 Carmunnock Road Glasgow G44 5AP 0141 637 2882 Fax 0141 637 1601

E-mail—clergy@ctkg.org

Website: www.ctkg.org

Christ The King is a Parish of the Archdiocese of Glasgow, a Designated Religious Charity, Number SC018140




